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Notice

On Thursday 29 September 2022, at 12 noon, in the Holy See Press Office, there will be a meeting with
journalists entitled “Presentation of the new organization of the Dicastery for Promoting Integral Human
Development.

The following will be present to answer questions and give interviews:

His Eminence Cardinal Michael Czerny, S.J., prefect of the Dicastery for Promoting Integral Human
Development;

Sr. Alessandra Smerilli, F.M.A., secretary of the Dicastery for Promoting Integral Human Development.


